NEW HIGHLAND ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

SPECIAL CALLED SBDM MEETING

NOVEMBER 21,2005

 

 

The SBDM meeting was called to order at 2:30.

 

All members present:  Mike Mayhew, Pancy Jones, Angel Fulkerson, Bonnie Turner, Kaytie Georgel and Connie Goff.

 

Members discussed the location of the new (k-1-2) classroom.  Motion was made by Ms. Goff for option B and the district to re-evaluate for next year as far as Mr. Mayhew’s location.

Option B:  Move Ms. Hill’s and Ms. Benton’s preschool classes into Mr. Mayhew’s and Ms. Purchis’s classrooms.  Ms. Purchis would then occupy Ms. Hill’s present room, and the new primary teacher would take Ms. Benton’s classroom.  Mr. Mayhew would move into Mr. Lynch’s office and Mr. Lynch would move into Ms. Gaslin’s office.  Ms. Gaslin would move her office out to the trailer classroom that she uses for GT instruction.

Motion seconded by Mr. Mayhew.  Motion passed.

 

Ms. Dahl passed out copies of the School Report Card to be taken home and reviewed and for discussion to take place on Dec. 5th’s meeting at 2:30 to approve.

 

Ms. Goff made a motion to adjourn and Bonnie Turner seconded.  Motion passed.

 

 

Respectfully

 

 

 

Connie Goff

